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June 13, 2022 

 
VIA e-mail: audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Estrella Radio License of Houston LLC  FRN:  0016264632 
KEYH(AM), Houston, TX (Facility ID 2911) 
Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority (“STA”)   

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Estrella Radio License of Houston LLC (“ERL”), licensee of KEYH(AM), Houston, 
TX, facility ID 2911, this is to request a further extension of the special temporary authority, 
BSTA-20211207AAF, granted on December 15, 2021, to continue operating from an alternate 
site location with a temporary long-wire antenna.  As stated in the original STA request, the 
licensed site for KEYH has been redeveloped and is no longer available for broadcast use.  ERL 
currently operates KEYH pursuant to an STA grant authorizing use of a long wire antenna at a 
facility owned by New Beginnings Fellowship Church (hereinafter “NBFC”).  This, however, does 
not offer a permanent solution.  ERL is working with NBFC to conduct preliminary studies 
exploring use of church-owned properties as possible locations to relocate KEYH.  ERL is also 
evaluating feasibility of seeking a minimum power rule waiver in order to modify the license for 
permanent operation at the current STA location. 
 
The licensee has authorized undersigned counsel to certify on its behalf that the licensee is not 
subject to denial of Federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 
1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen A. Kirby 


